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Shutdown of Urea and Ammonia Production Plants 

 

Pursuant to the Capital Market Act and the Zagreb Stock Exchange Rules, the Management 

Board of Petrokemija Plc hereby issues the following notice:  

The shutdown of Urea and Ammonia production plants began today due to a technical failure. 

The operation is expected to resume after the assessment and repair of the failure. Other 

mineral fertilizer production plants operate as planned and sufficient quantities of all types of 

mineral fertilizers have been secured to maintain the supply of domestic and regional markets. 
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